August 1, 2006

Glen Davis
1000 Scott Dr.
Myrtle Beach, SC 29577

Re: GOLF Magazine's Top 100 Teachers 2007-2008

Dear Glen:

It is my sincere privilege to inform you that your local PGA Section has nomirated you for
GOLF Magazine’s Top 100 Teachers list for 2007-2008.

Now entering its second decade, the Top 100 list is recognized as the definitive source of
teaching excellence in the Americas. It is the cornerstone of GOLF Magazine's editorial and key
to ifs success.

Your nomination materials are enclosed. Please answer all questions thoroughly—only completed
forms will undergo appropriate consideration. Fair and accurate analysis of your nomination
materials is guaranteed.

If you have further questions, please contact David DeNunzio or Gary Perkinson at GOLF
Magazine. The can be reached via david.denunzio@time4.com and gary.perkinson @time4.com,

respectively.

Nominations are due in the GOLF Magazine offices by September 1%, 2006. You will be notified
of the Top 100 Selection Committee’s decision by November 1% 2006.

Again, congratulations. We look forward to receiving your materials.

Sincerely,
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David M. Clarke
Editor
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